

March 9, 2015

Eric P. Grubman

Executive Vice President

Mr. Adam Day Chairman, Mayor's Stadium Advisory Committee Assistant Tribal Manager Sycuan Band of the Kumeyaay Nation 1 Kwaaypaay Court El Cajon, CA 92019

Dear Mr. Day:

Thank you for your letter dated March 1, 2015 to Commissioner Goodell regarding Mayor Faulconer's formation of the Citizen's Stadium Advisory Group to serve as a San Diego stadium advisory committee and the Group's efforts to date. We appreciate the Mayor's and the committee's commitment to developing expeditiously a viable stadium alternative for the Chargers.

We are grateful for and accept your invitation to meet with the Group. We have worked closely with the Chargers over the years in support of their stadium efforts and will continue to do so to hopefully find a path toward a long-term stadium solution for the club in San Diego.

We would be available to meet with the Group perhaps in early April. If there is an existing meeting already scheduled during that timeframe or if there are any other preferred dates, we would be open to trying to meet at such time.

Thank you again for your commitment to this process. We look forward to meeting with the committee.

Sincerely,

Eric P. Grubman

Executive Vice President

cc: Dean Spanos, President, San Diego Chargers